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Vote by mail in Oregon is secured by signature. Signatures are reviewed and voters 

have to come in and verify their signature in person if it doesn’t match the signature 

on their voter form. I have had to do this on at least one occasion. Requiring voters to 

vote in person because of made up claims about voter fraud is just voter 

suppression. This bill should be suppressed instead so all of Oregon voters voices 

can be heard.  


